
Monday, September 3, 2018 

 

Professor Willie, I wanted to thank you for the warm welcome in your classroom 

last week. I thoroughly enjoyed witnessing first hand your rapport with the 

students. Each of them are learning and are anxious for the next tidbit of life’s 

lessons. You really do break the information down and put it in their terms. They 

are remembering the concepts, the objectives, and they probably don’t realize it. 

Although, they did specifically list what they are learning. I appreciate your 

delivery and your passion for student success. Again, thank you for having me, and 

especially including me in your fantastic classroom.  
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